
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Granada Hills South Neighborhood Council 
Name: Dave Beauvais 
Phone Number: (818) 831-2318 
Email: dbeauvais@ghsnc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(11) Nay(1) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 09/14/2017 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 09/23/2018 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 18-0247 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Granada Hills South Neighborhood Council supports the motion made by
Councilmembers Mike Bonin and Paul Koretz which requests the Los Angeles Department of Water
and Power (DWP) model a 100% renewable energy scenario in the 2018 Integrated Resource Plan
{IRP}. Given the large scope of 100% renewable energy future and the impacts renewable energy
will have to clean our air, improve the health of our communities, and require investment and
support from ratepayers, the 2018 IRP should be an opportunity to bring this to public discussion.
Further, we support excluding biomass, biogas and nuclear energy from the model. These fuels are
controversial and do less to support human health, a safe climate and environment than true clean
energy alternatives such as solar, wind, geothermal and hydro. We the Stakeholders in the Granada
Hills community find the DWP has failed to maintain infrastructure of the system, judiciously
shepherd rates for water and power for all ratepayers in the city of Los Angeles and failed to hold
itself accountable to its’ own strategic plan. We demand the elected leaders of this city take
appropriate action to correct these deficiencies. 
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